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February 4, 2020

Re: Petition — Install a Traffic Light at the entrance of Delta Bingo, VVal Caron

At the City Council meeting of February 4, 2020, Councillor Kirwan submitted a petition
to the City Clerk requesting the installation of a traffic light at the entrance of Delta Bingo
in Val Caron.

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the General Manager of
Growth and Infrastructure for review. It is the department that receives the petition who

1.

2,

3.

4.

5.

is responsible for communicating which of the following five paths they may choose:

The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to
resolve or respond to the matter in question;

The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.;

The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for
information or action;

The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommending a new
policy or new financial resources; or

May advise that no further action will be taken at this time.

For further information please contact Viv Gibbons at 705-674-4455, ext. 4290, or via
email at: viv.gibbons@greatersudbury.ca.

Yours truly,

[ et

Brigitte Sobush
Manager of Clerk’s Services/Deputy City Clerk

CC:

Council Members

Tony Cecutti, General Manager of Growth and Infrastructure
Viv Gibbons, Executive Assistant to the General Manager of Growth and

Infrastructure
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2019- PETITION - 2

WE THE PEOPLE, RESIDENTS OF WARD 5,

AND PLAYERS OF DELTA BINGO VAL CARON,
FIND THAT TRAFFIC IS TOO FAST AND WOULD
LIKE A TRAFFIC LIGHT, BE INSTALL AT THE
ENTRANCE OF DELTA BINGO HALL.

TOO MANY ACCIDENT IS HAPPENING AND
IT'S VERY DANGEROUS TO TURN LEFT OR
RIGHT COMING IN OR OUT OF THE PLACE,
DEFINITELY NOT SAFE AT ALL.

Please be advised the original petiton is available
for viewing at the Clerk's Services Department at

200 Brady Street, 2nd floor, Sudbury
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